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BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

11 August 2022 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
We regret that the Evergreen Book Club Talk by Graham Hall which was 

to take place on 16 August 2022 has had to be postponed, not cancelled, 

as Graham and Pru Hall have Covid. 

We wish them a speedy recovery. 

An announcement will be made on the new date as soon as possible.  

 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 
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